
 

 

The Friends of Dothill would like to invite you to our 

first ‘drop in meet and greet’ of the term! 

 

New and existing parents and carers are very welcome to pop along to our 

‘drop-in meet and greet’ to allow you to find out more about what we do to 

fundraise for the school and the children. 

 

We are always looking for new volunteers who are willing to share their skills 

and or their time but this doesn’t always mean attending events or even 

helping with lots of activities, it can also be home based offsite support. 

 

This will be an informal opportunity to chat to some of the committee 

members and volunteers to find out more and see if it’s something you would 

like to be part of. 

 

Our first meet and greet is taking place: 

Thursday 18th May at 9am  

Morrisons Café, Wellington 

 

We’d love to see you there! 
 

Please note, if you can’t make a daytime catch up we have an evening date planned for June….more info to 

follow. 


